
Provider Bulletin  

  

Conduent 2 Pillsbury Street Suite 200 Concord, NH 03301  

TO: NH Medicaid Enrolled Schools 

FROM: NH Medicaid  

DATE: 9/30/2022  

SUBJECT: Status of Quarterly 6.2% FMAP Payments 

____________________________________________________________________________________  

  

Schools enrolled with NH Medicaid have been receiving additional quarterly payments since the start of the 

Public Health Emergency. These payments will continue until the end of the Public Health Emergency (PHE). 

The end date remains unknown at this time.  

 

Each of these payments is 6.2% of the total billed amount by the school for the preceding quarter, as NH 

Medicaid has received an additional 6.2% Federal Match throughout the PHE.  

 

Please review the below to understand the status of these payments for the last two quarters. 

 

 Quarter ending 6/30/2022 (Period 4/1/2022-6/30/2022):  

o The 6.2% FMAP payment for this quarter will be included in the 10/7/2022 financial 

cycle. 

o You will see this payment on your 10/13/2022 Remittance Advice. 

 

 Quarter ending 9/30/2022 (Period 7/1/2022-9/30/2022): 

o The 6.2% FMAP payment for this quarter is anticipated to be included in the 10/14/22 

financial cycle. 

 This payment is anticipated to be noted on your 10/27/22 Remittance Advice. 

 

If you have any questions on the content of this notice, please contact Division of Medicaid Services 

Provider Relations at NH.Medicaid.Provider.Relations@dhhs.nh.gov. 

 

Thank you,  

 

NH Medicaid  

Provider Relations 
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